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A Portion of North Third Avenue West to temporarily close Monday, June 8

[Duluth, MN] A portion of North Third Avenue West between West First and West Second Street will close temporarily on
Monday, June 8. A contractor is working on the Board of Trade Building, which caused the closure. Work will take place from
6:30 a.m. to – 3:30 p.m. The sidewalk on the west side of the street will be closed during this time. Detours will be in place for
both pedestrians and vehicular traffic.
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